Nursery Class Information Update
We will send out a 2 page pdf of weekly planning every Sunday evening to your child’s j2e shared file.  Any additional pages (like the spring hunt sheet) will be attached separately but referenced in the planning document.  
This information can also be found on the nursery class page on our school website http://www.llanfairps.com/
Please do as much or as little from the planning as you like, we appreciate that being at home can be busy so please don’t feel under any pressure.
Please upload any photos or videos to your child’s j2e file, we will respond to them there.  It has been lovely to see them after so long!
Any problems or if you are unable to access the planning, please send us a message, preferably through j2e or email the school directly on
Llanfairps@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be phoning on Wednesday to see how you are and answer any questions you may have.  The phone number may appear as withheld.
Take care, speak to you soon 
